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Dear sir/madam

I write in connection with the above public house and the associated licensee.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support for , the  of the Rose & Crown,
cop Hill, Slaithwaite, for providing a great community service to our rural community.

I sincerely hope that we are able to see  reopen, within COVID guidelines, on or after the 4th July 2020. If
this is not the case it will be a great loss to us at Upper Holme and the surrounding hamlets.

Kind regards




